
P. Stephen Novack, D.O. 
113 Harding Way East 
Galion, OH 44833 
June 5, 2014 

The Honorable Tom O’ Leary  
Mayor of the City of Galion 
President of the Galion City Board of Health 
City of Galion 
301 Harding Way East 
Galion, OH 44833 

Dear MrO’Leary: 

I am writing to inform you that I will be resigning my responsibilities as commissioner of 
health, effective July 9, 2014. 

It has been my great honor to serve the Galion Board of Health and the people of Galion. 
The past four years have some of the most rewarding of my professional life.  

I realize that selecting and introducing a new commissioner of health may be difficult, 
and I will do whatever I can to make this transition a smooth one.  

Sincerely, 

P. Stephen Novack, D.O. 
Commissioner of Health 
 
 
Copyright © 1996 by the McGraw-Hill Companies, Inc. 
 


